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To: Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Re: Support for SB427 

 

97% of Oregon stream miles are at risk of running dry. There is currently no 

mechanism to safeguard instream values from harmful impacts of certain water right 

changes—even if a fish-bearing stream would be dewatered. Reforms like those In 

SB427 are critical for the future of salmon and will keep our rivers flowing cold and 

deep.  

 

Please vote in support of SB427 


